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Comments: I regularly utilize the public space in the Sandia mountains. It is very discouraging to see non-

biodegradable trash increasing in in around various locations on the mountain currently. Even with policies and

signage I do not anticipate such a high volume entertainment venue such as the proposed roller coaster to

successfully reduce trash impact. The venue also seems highly likely to increase sound impact on native wildlife

and others seeking to have the solace of the outdoors. It seems very reasonable to expect that there would be

other water quality contamination issues as well as crucial microbiology impacts from extra traffic and

unexpected introduction of foreign materials. The roller coaster sounds like great fun in an area not so close to

vulnerable wildlife populations and hikers and wilderness seekers who want that kind of secluded experience.

There are lots of other hilly locations with private land opportunities in the area that are not in such a unique and

limited ecosystem as the Sandia mountain area. 

 


